
ALL SAINTS’ CHURCH,  
GREAT THURLOW 

 
INVITATION 

 
Saturday 6th December 2025, 

6.30pm  
 

An Evening of Music with The Emergers  
to celebrate the completion of major repairs to the church,  

to say thank you to all who helped with fundraising  
and to give the opportunity for everyone to admire the results.  
The Emergers promise to bring “musical vibes with folk, blues  

and a didgeridoo, with a sprinkle of special guests” 
 

Wine and canapes will be served 
 

Contact mollyhawkins10@aol.com to get your FREE tickets 
 

There will be a Retiring Collection 
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